
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 11:48 AM
To: Pearce, Steve
Cc: Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: 1st and Stewart building
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/23/2009

Steve, 

One of the alignments currently under consideration for the bored tunnel passes under the NE corner of 1st and 
Stewart at the depth of approximately 210 feet from the top of the tunnel to the surface. Giving a % likelihood of this 
being the final alignment is not possible at this time – having worked on a multitude of possible alignments over the 
past 7.5 years for this project… 

Gordon  

  

From: Steve Pearce [mailto:Steve.Pearce@Seattle.Gov]  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 3:35 PM 
To: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant) 
Subject: 1st and Stewart building 

  

  
Gordon  
  
Any answer to my question from last week about the % likelihood we will go under the NE corner 
of 1st and Stewart with the bored  tunnel ? 
  
Steve  


